
Announcing the Return of the Bangkok
International Rugby Tens Rugby Tournament
in 2018

Bangkok, Thailand: Eddie Evans, Founder of the Bangkok International Rugby Tens (Left), Darryn
Mathee Senior Event Organizer at the Bangkok International Rugby Tens (Right) and their team
recently hosted the pre-event press conference of the Bangkok International Rugby Tens Rugby
Tournament in 2018 at Four Points by Sheraton Bangkok Sukhumvit 15.
In the press conference, Mr. Evans offered an exclusive preview, outlined the tournament’s
highlights and provided all necessary organizational information about the upcoming tournament.
This year, the Bangkok International Rugby Tens will take place from February 24 and 25, 2018 at
the Sports Complex at Bangkok Patana School. Furthermore, he introduced the international
celebrity rugby players who will be attending the rugby games, giving fans an extra incentive to
attend this year’s edition of the Tens.

For further information and images please contact:
Eddie Evans E-mail: Bangkok_10s_rugby@yahoo.ca
Darryn Mathee E-mail darryn@x-tremerugbywear.com

Karin Lohitnavy Midas Communications International Co, Ltd.
E-mail: karin@midas-pr.com Phone: +66 86 044 2145 Website: www.midas-pr.com

https://www.thaimediapr.com/announcing-the-return-of-the-bangkok-international-rugby-tens-rugby-tournament-in-2018-2/
https://www.thaimediapr.com/announcing-the-return-of-the-bangkok-international-rugby-tens-rugby-tournament-in-2018-2/
https://www.thaimediapr.com/announcing-the-return-of-the-bangkok-international-rugby-tens-rugby-tournament-in-2018-2/

